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‘T’;ﬁit’:;ef\’,‘;i”é Re: Looking Forward: Commencing Negotiations on Successor (2019-2022) Contract
Michael Minnick IDizar i, Fisluer,
2" Vi j . . .
T,us,'g: f,’j:"je"‘ I want to express again the District’s appreciation of your announcement on May 16,
2019 that the SCTA leadership is delaying its strike that was originally scheduled for
Lisa Murawski tomorrow, May 22, 2019, as a “gesture of good faith in response to a request from
Trustee Area 1 Sacramento County Supervisor Phil Serna,” and as a “positive step forward”. We agree

that cancelling the strike is a positive step forward and avoids unnecessary disruption for
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We also believe it is critical to continue moving forward on each of three paths—
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Letter to David Fisher Page 2
May 21, 2019

While our Third Interim Budget Report buys the District some time before we run out of cash, it
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